## Health, Safety and Maintenance Committee Meeting Minutes July 6, 2021 at 7:00pm At the Village Hall – 114 S Eureka Street, Goodfield

Present were Committee Chairman Todd Perry, Committee Member Terry Nohl, President Jim Edwards, Trustee Roger Mullins and Public Works Administrator Josh Nohl and Treasurer Teresa DeGrave.

Chairman Todd Perry called the meeting to order at 8:30 p.m. The purpose of the meeting was to discuss salt/cinder storage building.

Committee discussed estimates obtained for a storage structure for salt/cinders and other Village equipment. There were three estimates that were reviewed: Blunier Builders, Cleary Building Corp, and Wick Buildings with Lone Wolf concrete. Wick with Lone Wolf was the lowest estimate at \$53,172. It was the consensus of the committee to go with Wick and Lone Wolf. PWA was instructed to get an updated price to present at the July board meeting.

Meeting was adjourned 9:00pm

Respectfully Submitted,

Todd Perry Health, Safety and Maintenance Committee Chairman